
Givhans Ferry State Park 

Equestrian Rules and Regulations 

1. Horses will be allowed to use Old Loop Trail for equestrian activity November 1 

through the last day of February. 

a.  Riding will be limited to the Trail itself and the firebreaks that are designated 

with trail markers. 

b. NO HORSES are allowed into designated areas  due to the sensitivity of the 

habitat. 

 

2. All horses that come into the Park must present a valid Equestrian Permit for 

each horse or purchase a permit upon arrival to the Park. 

a.  Permits are $25.00 per horse and are available at the park office. 

b. Before obtaining a permit, a valid  Coggin’s  report is required. 

c. Permit must be used only at the location where purchased and only by the 

permit holder or his immediate family. 

d. The permit is only valid for the current riding season and must be kept on 

his/her person at all times.  

e. Normal admission fee will apply for each person entering the park. 

 

3. A designated parking area will be provided in the field adjacent to the volleyball 

net. 

a. In order to minimize resource impact and visitor conflict, the maximum 

number of trailers allowed on the premises at any given time shall be limited 

to the parking capacity of the designated parking area as determined by the 

Park Manager. 

b. All horses must take the main entrance road to access the trail.  Please walk 

your horses when using this road. 

c. Please be respectful of other park visitors and clean up after your horse. 

 

     These conditions are provided to promote safe and enjoyable experiences  for all park 

visitors and guests.   Any person violating these provisions may be subject to a fine and/or 

revocation of permit or riding privileges. 

NOTE: Riders are encouraged to call the park before coming as the trail may be closed due to 

training or resource management projects. 

 


